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Dear Neighbor, 
  
Summer is almost over, but we are not slowing down in the 
legislature. The Ohio House Democrats are bringing the 
Statehouse to your communities and neighborhoods across 
Ohio! Our People First Economic Freedom Town Hall will 
put you face to face with your Democratic lawmaker to find 
out what we’re doing to get you safe & affordable access to 
healthcare and protect your fundamental freedoms. More 
importantly, you’ll have the opportunity to ask questions 
and offer input on other issues facing your community.  
 
I believe that wherever you come from and whatever your 
background, everyone should have the economic 
opportunity to raise happy, healthy families. That’s why I 
want to share how my work on a comprehensive People First 
agenda will improve our quality of life in the Buckeye State. 
Putting People First means working together to ensure all 
Ohioans—no matter your race, gender or economic status—
have the freedom to be who they are, the dignity of a safe 
community and secure job, and the opportunity to thrive.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any 
questions, comments or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

State Representative  

Latyna M. Humphrey  

(LUH-TEE-NUH HUM-FREE) 

 

 

SIDE PANEL PART 2 

district02-leave@list.ohiohouse.gov  

Are you a recent graduate? Need to 

check your voter registration? Fol-

low the QR code below to make your 

voice heard in the next upcoming 

election! 

mailto:districtXX-leave@list.ohiohouse.gov


On September 16th, we celebrate working 
parents and acknowledge  the hard work and 
sacrifices working parents make every day to 
support their family. Working parents are feeling 
the squeeze of high costs for everyday expenses 
including healthcare, groceries, and rent thanks 
to greedy corporations.  
 
I know that family always comes first, and 
Ohioans should have the opportunity to raise 
happy, healthy families. Democrats are working 
to ensure families have the resources they need to 
raise safe, healthy children without breaking the 
bank 

Ohio House Democrats Fight to Lower Property Taxes for Ohioans  

Voting is one of the most fundamental rights that 
we have. Make sure you register to vote for the 
upcoming November election, where we will vote 
to determine our future. Make your voice heard! 
The last day to register for the November general 
election is October 7th.  
 
Here are some additional dates that might be 
helpful: 
 
• October 7: Voter registration deadline 
• October 8: Early in-person & absentee 

voting begins 
• October 29: Absentee ballot applications 

must be received by your board of elections 
by 8:30 p.m. 

• November 5: Election Day (Polls open 6:30 
am-7:30 pm) 

 
Need to register or check your status? Register 
at: voteohio.gov. 

House Democrats Remind Constituents of the November 5th Election 


